
12/19/22: End of Year Paperwork. Reminders if you need to update your W-4 please get that in as soon 
as possible. Also if you need to complete an LST form for 2023, please do so and when you turn that into 
the office, please make sure you turn in a copy of your first paystub of the new year that shows you are 
getting the LST taken out. If you have any questions, please ask Cait. If you would like to opt out of text 
messages, please call 570-385-2818.  


